
Motion to Approve the Purchase of Property by the Yorktown Redevelopment Commission  

The Yorktown Redevelopment Commission has recently came to agreement with an additional 

property owners in the downtown redevelopment Area:  

 2111 S Walnut St and 9209 W Canal St, currently owned by John and Jane Kramer, agreed 

price of $180,000 to be broken out as follows.  $9,170 – option to purchase, $131,300 – 

purchase, $13,130 – 1 year lease buy-out.   

Approved by the Town Council of Yorktown to allow the Yorktown Clerk Treasurer working with 

the Redevelopment Council to purchase said property, on this 17th day of June, 2019.  
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